
Correction to the Minutes of the Parish Meeting held on 1st 
November 2017 
 
Following circulation of the minutes, Councillor Richard Ormston, Ward 
Member for Lower Wensleydale, issued the following correction, 
clarifying the item on ward boundaries which was discussed under ‘Any 
other business’ at the meeting:  
 

In the minutes of last week’s parish meeting it was stated that the 
new Ward  boundaries were coming into effect. What is actually 
happening is a public consultation is now happening in 
Richmondshire up until the 15th of January 2018 where the public 
can comment on the Draft recommendation on the new electoral 
arrangements for Richmondshire District Council. The Local 
Government Boundary Commission for England published their 
draft recommendation for Richmondshire last week in which they 
suggested that Thornton Steward would remain in the Lower 
Wensleydale Ward. 

 
Further information about the public consultation can be found on the 
RDC website using this link: http://www.richmondshire.gov.uk/latest-
news/2304-consultation-on-new-boundaries-enters-final-stages. 
 
To access the proposals, go to http://www.lgbce.org.uk/current-
reviews/yorkshire-and-the-humber/north-yorkshire/richmondshire where 
there are full details of the recommendations and interactive maps. You 
can also have your say on the proposals via this website. 
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